
The focus for 
September: 

 Kindness and 
Respect  

        This year Imagination Theatre opens 

the new season with “Never Tease a  

Unicorn”  in September. We will welcome 

back  Mary Jennings, Linda Hammer, Dylan 

Payne, Ashley Jennings and Natalina 

Giuseppe as the children see the show 

Thursday 9/12/19. Dylan Jennings will be do 

the lights and sound for our productions.  

  We are looking forward to an exciting 

season that will include our new show this 

year in January called   “Blast Off!”. Please 

feel free to join us  for shows when you can!  

Imagination 
Theatre Kicks 

Off the  
2019-2020 
Season!! 

       September 1, 2019 

 
 

 
 

We will 
be CLOSED   
On Monday,  

September 2nd for 
Labor Day                      

Dance & Poetry are back 
at Anew Dimension! 

Ms. Natalina and Ms. 
Linda will resume 

monthly dance and po-
etry classes giving the 

children a chance to see 
and learn dances from 
around the world. As 

well as hear poetry that 
celebrates the special 

and the every day 
times of the seasons.  

Please make sure your child(ren) have 

enough extra clothes in their cubby 

appropriate for the weather.  

Imagination  

Theatre Thursday, 

9/12 at 10:30:  

 A Birthday Wish 

 

 

Congratulations to 
Ms. Ivy  and the 

School Age Dragon-
flies who won the 1st 

Place Blue Ribbon 
for their Dragonfly 
Scarecrow entry at 
the MN State Fair! 

Our new sandboxes have 
become a community     
endeavor! Volunteer  
Geoff  J.  built the    
boxes, the Hart/

Schaffhausen family do-
nated the funds for the 
lumber and  Education 

Students from Augsburg 
are coming to move the 
heavy bags of sand and 

fill the sandboxes. Anew          
Dimension is very 

blessed to have such a 
talented, generous, and 
strong   community to 
support us! Thank you 

all! 

Watch for some    
sprucing up at the     

center! Look for new 
woodchips coming to 
the   playgrounds and 
we have plans to paint  

the outside of the   
building too! 

A big thanks to all who came to our recital! It 
was a big success with  fantastic parent        

audiences. Special thanks too to the    teachers 
for teaching the children a song in new        

languages : Ms. Courtney –French,              
Ms. Azeb– Amharic, Ms. Tewabech-Oromo, 
Ms. Manu-Nepali, Ms. Kambia –Spanish, and 

Ms. Ariana—Sign.  
Thanks too to all the other teachers who helped 

the children practice.   The  children did an 
amazing job  and loved being on stage!  


